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	 Order of Service 

 
Welcome and Intimations 

 
 

Call to Worship 
 

Hymn 522 ‘The Church is wherever God’s people are praising’ 
 

Prayer and Lord’s Prayer 
 

Children’s Talk 
 

Hymn 559 ‘There is a redeemer, Jesus, God’s own Son’ 
 

The Word of God 
 

Acts 10:34-43 (P111) 
 

Matthew 3:13-17 (P2) 
 

Prayer of Intercession 
 

Hymn 739 ‘The Church’s one foundation’ 
 

Sermon 
 

Hymn 528 ‘Make me a channel of your peace’ 
 

Offering 
 

Prayer of Dedication 
 

Hymn 458 ‘At the name of Jesus’ 
 

Benediction and Three-Fold Amen 
 
 

Intimations 

Visitors are invited to sign the Visitors book in the vestibule. 
 

There is a loop system for people with hearing aids. 
 

Please feel free to remain seated during the singing of the hymns. 
 
 
The service today is being conducted by the Rev Jim Landels who was for 

twenty five years Minister of the Allan Church in Bannockburn. 
 

Articles for the February/March edition of The Parishioner should be 
submitted today. 

 
The Hall Management Committee will meet on Tuesday at 12 noon. 

 
The Tuesday Group Burns Supper takes place on Tuesday at 7:30pm in 
the Parish Hall. Tickets costing £13 are available in the McMichael Chapel 

today. 
 

The Publicity Committee will meet at the Church on Thursday 26th 
January at 2:30pm. 

 
The Kirk Session will meet in the Parish Hall on Thursday at 7:30pm. 

 
Services next Sunday 

 
10:30am 

Morning Worship 
 

1:15pm Eccles Court          2pm Westerlands Care Home 
 

The next Soup and Sandwich Lunch will be on Saturday 4th February 
from 12 -1:30pm. 

 
Material for the Website should be forwarded to Peter Kale 
pcdkale@gmail.com or placed in the box in the vestibule. 

 
Start Up Stirling – Donations of food and money can be left in the vestibule 

any Sunday. Your support is greatly appreciated. 


